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Hardware Update 

Effective October 2011, all 1119 Wireless Sounders are being manufactured with Level G 
hardware.  The updated hardware will begin shipping as current stock is depleted which is 
estimated to begin early December 2011. 

 

Updated Hardware 

Wireless Sounder Volume 

The 1119 Level G hardware now is improved to provide a higher 
sounder volume output and a siren sound instead of a steady 
tone.  These improvements allow for enhanced audible 
notification. 

 

Wireless Sounder Housing 

The 1119 Sounder will also begin shipping using the same 
louvered housing as the Model 1135 Wireless Siren. 
 
To accommodate the louvered housing, the zone terminal block has been reversed.  The non-
polarized zone wiring now enters the terminals from the right side of the block as shown in the 
diagram. 

 

Ordering Information 

The 1119 Wireless Sounder can be purchased at 
buy.dmp.com or by contacting Customer Service at  
1-800-641-4282. 
 
The updated hardware will begin shipping as current 
stock is depleted which is estimated to begin early 
December 2011. 
 
 


